
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO. 2/2010 REFERENCE NO. PS: 17/3  
 
 
FROM:       Permanent Secretary, 
        Public Service Ministry 
 
TO:        All Permanent Secretaries, 
        Heads of Departments and 
        Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE:        2010-04-28 

SUBJECT:  
 
Time off for World Cup 20/20 Cricket in Guyana 

 
 

 
Subject to the exigencies of the Public Service which emphasizes that official work must be given priority, 
and provided they seek permission in advance and produce a valid entry ticket for the stipulated match, 
there is no objection to Public Servants being granted time off on the dates indicated below to attend the 
World Cup 20/20 matches in Guyana: 
 
 World Cup 20/20   April &   Friday 30th  

May    Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th  
 
Permanent Secretaries, Heads of Departments and Regional Executive Officers may request that the time off 
given be deducted from accrued vacation leave. 
 
 
 
………………………… 
Permanent Secretary 
Public Service Ministry  
 

 


